
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 Academic Services Department 
 
  
Date: December 4, 2019   
 
To: Andrea Oquist 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien 
    
Subject: School Index Scores 
 
I would like the opportunity to provide the Board of Education a review of the Michigan 
Department of Education School Index System reports that have been updated for the 
2019-20 school year.  Please include this item on the agenda of the Committee of the 
Whole Meeting on December 9. The scores are available for preview, but will be 
embargoed until March 1, when they will be released publicly.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
	Academic Services Department
	Date: December 4, 2019



